
Pediatric Care Program Update 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Parents and Guardians, 

We are excited to share the latest updates and announcements regarding our Pediatric Care 

Program. Your child's health and well-being are our top priorities, and we continually strive to 

enhance our services. 

Program Updates: 

• New Pediatrician Joining: We are pleased to announce that Dr. [Name], a specialist in 

pediatric care, will be joining our team on [Start Date]. 

• Expanded Services: We will be introducing telehealth appointments starting [Date] for 

convenient access to care. 

• Health Workshops: Join us for our upcoming workshop on [Workshop Topic] on 

[Date], aimed at providing you with valuable health information. 

Announcements: 

• Flu Season Vaccinations: Flu shots will be available at our clinic starting [Date]. 

• Holiday Hours: Please note our clinic hours for the upcoming holidays: [Insert Hours]. 

• Feedback Request: We value your input! Please share your feedback about our services 

through [Method of Feedback]. 

Thank you for your continued support and trust in our Pediatric Care Program. We look forward 

to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


